Blessed are the
undefiled in the way,
who walk in the law of
the LORD.

Blessed are they that
keep his testimonies,
and that seek him with
the whole heart.

Wherewithal shall a
young man cleanse his
way? by taking heed
thereto according to
thy word.

With my whole heart
have I sought thee: O
let me not wander from
thy commandments.

Thy word have I hid in
mine heart, that I
might not sin against
thee.

Open thou mine eyes,
that I may behold
wondrous things out
of thy law.

Remove from me
reproach and
contempt; for I have
kept thy testimonies.

Incline my heart unto
thy testimonies, and
not to covetousness.

I will speak of thy
testimonies also before
kings, and will not be
ashamed.

And I will delight
myself in thy
commandments, which
I have loved.

I have remembered thy
name, O LORD,
in the night,
and have kept thy law.

Thou art good, and
doest good; teach me
thy statutes.

It is good for me that I
have been afflicted;
that I might learn thy
statutes.

Thy hands have made
me and fashioned me:
give me understanding,
that I may learn thy
commandments.

For ever, O LORD, thy
word is settled in
heaven.

I have seen an end of
all perfection: but thy
commandment is
exceeding broad.

O how love I thy law!
it is my meditation
all the day.

How sweet are thy
words unto my taste!
yea, sweeter than honey
to my mouth!

Thy word is a lamp
unto my feet,
and a light
unto my path.

Thou art my hiding
place and my shield: I
hope in thy word.

Uphold me according
unto thy word,
that I may live: and let
me not be ashamed of
my hope.

Order my steps in thy
word: and let not any
iniquity have dominion
over me.

Thy testimonies are
wonderful: therefore
doth my soul keep them.

Thy word is very pure:
therefore thy servant
loveth it.

Thou art near, O LORD;
and all thy
commandments are
truth.

Thy word is true from
the beginning: and
every one of thy
righteous judgments
endureth for ever.

Great peace have they
which love thy law:
and nothing shall
offend them.

My tongue shall speak
of thy word: for all
thy commandments
are righteousness.

